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NOTICE OF ADJOURNED BOARD MEETING 
 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE SERRANO WATER DISTRICT 
 The Board of Directors of the Serrano Water District adjourned its special board meeting 
of March 8, 2024 to an adjourned regular meeting of the District’s Board of Directors at 8:30 
a.m. on Monday, March 18, 2024 at the offices of Serrano Water District located at 18021 East 
Lincoln Street, Villa Park, California.   
                                                                                                                                                              

 

 

CERTIFICATION OF POSTING 

 I hereby certify that this Notice of Adjourned Meeting of the Board of Directors of the 
Serrano Water District was posted in the window of Serrano Water District office, described 
above, at 10:30 a.m. on March 12, 2024. 
   
       Jerry Vilander      
Dated:  March 12, 2024    Jerry Vilander 
       Title:  General Manager 


